
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
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T. 020 8340 2757 
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6th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: 6 Maple - Ben Kinsella Knife Crime Workshop 

 

As part of our PSHE and Transition work this term, 6 Maple will be visiting Islington Library to take 

part in the Ben Kinsella Knife Crime Workshop on Tuesday 13th June.  

 

Trained staff share the story of Ben Kinsella, the tragedy of his murder and the consequences of 

carrying a knife. Young people are empowered to make positive choices and take decisive action to 

stay safe. Each workshop is adapted to the ages and needs of the young people attending. 

 

We will depart school promptly at 9:05am and will return by 3:30 pm. We will be travelling by public 

transport. 

 

Children will be required to have a packed lunch for the trip. If your child is entitled to a free school 

meal, the school will provide a packed lunch. Please provide a bottle of water for your child to take 

with them (no glass bottles, juice or fizzy drinks). 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Natasha           

6 Maple      

 

 


